
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS       JAN. 31, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  539 

PREPARATION HYMN:  652 

COMMUNION HYMN: 763S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 599 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 30– FEBRUARY 7, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 01-30      4:00 PM   Dot Woodworth – 

 John and Shirl Crane 

Dorothy Ziner – 

 Larry and Kathy DeMarco 

 01-31 9:30 AM Maureen Molumby – 

 John and Ann Marie McLaughlin 

Frank Massey – 

 The Semerad Family 

 02-01       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 02-02 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 02-03 7:30 AM Louise M. LaVallee – Michael and 

Bonnie Aldi 

 02-04       7:30 AM John Moros – Richard Sargalis 

 02-05       7:30 AM Walden Sargalis –Richard Sargalis 

 02-06      4:00 PM John F. Ryan, Jr. – 

 Mrs. William J. Adams and Family 

Dorothy Hartig –  

The Goyette Family 

02-07      9:30 AM Lawrence R. DeMarco 

 (20th Anniversary) – The Family 

Dorothy Jordan – 

Fred and Helen Pepper 
 

 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 02-01 2 Sm 15:13-14,16:5-13           Mk 5:1-20 

Tues. 02-02 Mal 3:1-4/Heb 2:14-18            Lk 2:22-40 

Wed. 02-03 2 Sm 24:2, 9-17                      Mk 6:1-6 

Thur.  02-04 1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12                  Mk 6:7-13 

Fri.     02-05 Sir 47:2-11                              Mk 6:14-29 

Sat.    02-06 1 Kgs 3:4-13                           Mk 6:30-34 

Sun.   02-07 1 Cor 15:1-11 or 15:3-8,11     Lk 5:1-11 

 

 
 

Liturgical Ministers  February 6 & February 7, 2016 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector R. Higgins M. Ryan 

Cup 1 J. Wilson D. Stec 

Cup 2 D. Kruk H. Burke 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 B. Corlew T. Walsh 

Bread 3 K. Brooks P. Johnson 

Bread 4 Deacon Deacon 

Cup 3 R. Kruk A. Seaver 

Cup 4 S. Ernst T. Cappuccitti 

Server Josh Janack A. Arocho 

Server  L. Arocho 

Greeter P. & J. Wilson L. & C.  Hall 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/18-1/24/16 

OFFERTORY  $ 3,553.00 ENVELOPE USERS 155 
CHILDREN           7.40 ATTENDANCE 366 
DEBT REDUCTION       110.00   
FUEL       135.00   
MEMORIALS         25.00   
FF/YM FEES       180.00   
POOR BOX RECEIPTS         49.20   
FUNDRAISING       103.75   
DONATIONS         10.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,173.35 TOTAL EXPENSES $3,876.54 

 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

collection for Debt Reduction.  Your generosity is 

greatly appreciated.  A note from the Finance Office ~ 

the 2015 Contribution Statements were mailed last 

week.  If you did not receive yours, please call the 

office.  This will be the last weekend that the 2016 

boxed envelopes will be available in Holy Family Hall.  

 

 Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently especially Frank J. Arcesi, father of 

Mary Ann Arcesi and Mamma Rosa Ferrari, mother of 

Joe (Colleen) Ferrari.  Keep in your prayers the men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.  
 
 



THE FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 31, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

During the Lenten season, we will be having a series 

of three speakers covering various subject matter 

(details forthcoming).  We would like to have a soup 

supper preceding each of these speakers on Feb. 

17th, Mar. 2nd and Mar. 9th depending on the interest 

and availability of “soup makers”!  Please call the 

office if you would be willing to make a pot of soup for 

any of these dates.   

 

Join us to assemble the Valentine 

Sweet Baskets on Monday, February 

8th beginning at   3:30 pm at the 

Parish Center.  Donations of mini 

baked goods & cookies may be 

dropped off at church next weekend 

or brought directly to the Parish Center on Feb. 8th.  

We still need people to make deliveries during the 

week of Feb. 8th.  Please contact the office (346-

2316) by Feb. 4th so that we have time to compile the 

delivery lists. 

 

CHRIST CHILD BABY COLLECTION– we will be   

collecting baby items from January 23rd until 

February 28th.  The following new items are needed:  

receiving blankets, afghans/quilts, disposable 

diapers, booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, 

stretch suits, sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, baby 

lotion, baby wipes and outfits for a boy or girl. There is 

a crib set up in Holy Family Hall to accept your 

donations. 

 
Live the Jubilee Year of Mercy – join us for a panel 

discussion on prison ministry!  Panelists include Fr. 

Richard Shaw, author of Naked as a Jailbird, 

members of the Residents Encounter Christ prison 

ministry team and a former inmate. 

February 9, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Church of St. Vincent de Paul 

900 Madison Avenue, Albany 

Registration is preferred but not mandatory,   Call 

518.417.1625 or email info@recrcda.org. 

 

“SOUPER” BOWL FUND DRIVE!  Our Confirmation 

Class will be collecting donations for “Souper” Bowl 

the weekend of February 6/7.   Donate to the team 

that you think will win the Super Bowl!  All donations 

will go to the Schenectady Inner City Ministry Food 

Pantry. 

 

Mark your calendar!    March 19th is the Feast of St. 

Joseph.   Liturgy at 8:30AM followed by a light 

breakfast in Holy Family Hall.   

 

 

The Albany NY Chapter of Magnificat, a Ministry to 

Catholic Women, is hosting “Now Is the Time of 

Mercy: A Personal Testimony to Mary & Mercy” on 

Saturday, February 13 from 9 AM - Noon at Corpus 

Christi Church, 2001 Rt.9, Round Lake.  Our speaker 

is Fr. Michael Gaitley, MIC, Director of Evangelization 

for the Marians of the Immaculate Conception at the 

National Shrine of Divine Mercy in Stockbridge, MA. 

Fr. Michael is the author of several bestselling books. 

The Event includes:  Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament, Presentation by Fr. Michael, book signing 

and refreshments.  ALL WOMEN WELCOME!  FREE 

admission.  No registration required.  For more info, 

contact Peggy MacArthur at 518-383-2883. 

 

Thank you to those who stopped by 

the Tag & Treasure Sale 

information table last weekend to 

get more information and sign up to 

help with this year’s sale.  We did 

have a couple of people express 

interest in helping to Co-chair this event, but 

more are encouraged to help.  We hope other 

parishioners gave this some thought during the 

week and will step forward as well.  Please see 

the sign-up sheet in Holy Family Hall this 

weekend. 

 

****************************************** 
Had enough of winter?  Come to the Cabin Fever 

Potluck Dinner on Saturday, February 6 and spend an 

evening enjoying good food, friends and family.  This 

event starts at 5PM in the Parish 

Center and you are asked to bring 

your favorite dish to share.  Please 

sign up on the tear off below and 

place it in the collection basket by 

January 31.  Volunteers to help set 

up and clean up are welcomed 

and appreciated.  Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks 

on 280-1478 or by email brookska@nycap.rr.com.   

  

 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Number of People: ______ 

What are you bringing? _____________________ 

Can you volunteer?    Set up 2:00 PM ____    

Clean Up ____ 

Telephone No.________________________ 
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